
 
 

STUDENT DISCIPLINARY COMMITTEE 
 

October 10, 2023 – In-person training conducted in ADUC 326 at 4:00pm 
 
 

Meeting Minutes – Submitted by M. Ian Savard, Secretary 
 
 
 
Length: Approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes 
 
Minutes: First in-person meeting of the 2023-24 school year. Dean of Students Max Ammons 
conducted a comprehensive orientation and training session for committee members; officers 
nominated and selected: Garrick Ratliff was elected SDC Chair and Ian Savard was elected SDC 
Secretary. 
 
Following discussion with attending committee members, tentative dates for upcoming hearings 
were selected: October 31; November 7; November 14 


